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Dear friend, 
 
I know you care about making a difference in the lives of others. That’s why I’m reaching 
out to share a story that will touch your heart. This story is one of many connected to the 
National Foundation for Ectodermal Dysplasias, which I personally support. 
 
Meet Joshua, a remarkable young man who has defied 
all odds. Born with a rare condition called ectodermal 
dysplasia, Joshua faced countless challenges from the 
very beginning. Despite his fragile health and numerous 
surgeries, he has emerged as a beacon of hope and 
resilience. 
 
Imagine the uncertainty and fear Joshua’s family must 
have felt, not knowing what the future held for their 
child. It was the National Foundation for Ectodermal 
Dysplasias (NFED) that provided them with the support 
and guidance they desperately needed. 
 
Today, Joshua is a thriving 15-year-old who inspires us 
all. He’s a swimmer, an adventurer, and a beloved friend. 
But there are many other children and adults like Joshua 
who still need our help. 
 
By donating to NFED, you’ll be directly impacting the lives of individuals affected by 
ectodermal dysplasias. Your generous gift will provide essential resources, support, and a 
sense of community to those who need it most. 
 
Together, we can make a profound difference. I invite you to make a donation in any 
amount. You can help change the lives and futures of all those living with the over 50 
types of ectodermal dysplasias. 

I am sending this to you because I know you care about people like I do! 

Please visit to donate and learn more stories: nfed.org/appeal2024
 
With heartfelt gratitude,


